
From: Charlie James <Charlie.James@cumulus.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/22/2017 10:32:30 AM
Subject: Need a Favor

Good Morning!


I have a favor to ask of the Lt. Governor. I am up for The South Carolina Broadcasters Association Radio Show 
of the Year and Radio Personality of the Year. Can I get a letter talking about the importance of the show to 
the community? Maybe he could throw in a sentence or two about how I stayed on the air all during hurricane 
Matthew to make sure everyone had all the information they needed to get through the storm.

Thanks so much. ​


Charlie James
 
Morning Show Host
 
AM 1250 WTMA
 
Charleston, SC

Cumulus Media Disclaimer
 
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual(s) named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or 
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended 
recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

mailto:Charlie%20James%20%3CCharlie.James@cumulus.com%3E
mailto:HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

